November 21, 1996

Sandy Rose
P.O. Box 15
Darby, MT 59829

Dear Sandy,

Here is a copy of the DRAFT report. I am emphasizing draft. That means you can make
some changes to it. Is the date of the town council meeting correct? Your town clerk called
about the council meeting, but I didn’t ask the date. Attached to it is the certificate of election
dates and the charter.

The part that you will probably be most interested in is the transition associated with the
election of new officers. We don’t know how to accomplish the transition any other way. If you
had waited until the November election, the transition would have been smoother. However, we
understand that you prefer to implement the changes sooner.

Let us know if you have any questions or modifications you wish to make. We will be
happy to discuss them with you.

When the report is final, the study commission should meet and adopt it, and record that
you have done so in your minutes.

Sincerely,

Judy Mathre
Associate Director



